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Ms. Martha Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk
North Carolina Utilities Commission ■

4325 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, North Carolina 27699^325

Prior Construction Company, Inc.
957 Rand Road

Garner, North Carolina 27529
June 27, 2018

FILED

JUN 2 8 2018

'  Clerk's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

RE: Prior Construction Company, Inc. - Withdrawal of Application for Rate Increase
Docket No. W-567, Sub 8

Dear Ms. Jarvis:

On March 15, 2018, Prior Construction Company, Inc., filed an application with
the Commission in the subject docket seeking authority to increase its rates for water
utility service. After discussing details of the proceeding with the Public Staff, Prior
Construction Company, Inc., request to withdraw its application, and that the
Commission cancel the hearing scheduled for July 18, 2018.

Thank you for your assistance In this matter.

Sincerely,

Gary Prior
President/Manager


